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August 31,2022

Greg Wheeler, Chairman
2022 Nominating Committee
C/O Will Hoffman
International Code Council, Birmingham District Office
900 Montclair Road, Birmingham, AL 35213

RE: Maryland Building Officials Association Endorsement

Dear Mr. Chairman and Members of the Committee, 

Maryland Building Officials Association (MBOA) is pleased to 
endorse Mr. Michael Wich for election to the position of President of 
the International Code Council.

MBOA recognizes Mr. Wich’s commitment to the success of the 
building profession. His impressive resume demonstrates a passion to 
serve the International Code Council and display his outstanding 
leadership abilities. 

It is our belief that he will make an excellent President of the 
International Code Council.


